
  

 

 

November 7, 2016 

  

COIN OPERATED AMUSEMENT MACHINE (COAM) 

ENFORCEMENT AND COMPLIANCE NOTICE 

 

ACCESS TO MACHINES   

It is mandated by the GLC/COAM Division that Intralot Technicians wear shirts displaying 

the Intralot company logo AND display Intralot  photo identification when conducting 

business at a location.  GLC COAM Inspectors will also have shirts and identification 

displaying the GLC logos.  Under no circumstances, shall any Intralot or GLC employee 

be requesting permission to areas of the machine(s) that have direct access to 

cash.  LLHs reserve the right to refuse access to lottery or COAMs at the business 

location without the proper attire or identification.  If necessary, verification of lottery 

employees (GLC Sales Representative as well as COAM Inspectors) may be verified by 

contacting the GLC at (404) 215-5100 seven (7) days a week from 5:00 am to midnight and 

verification of Intralot employees may be directed to Intralot by contacting the Intralot 

Helpline at 1(877) 261-6242 seven (7) days a week 24 hours a day. 
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